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Altoona High School to Host Community Career Fair

Altoona High School will be hosting a career fair at the Senior High School, 711 7th Street West,
from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm. The event will be open to high school students from 1:00 pm to 4:00
pm and then will be open to the public from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm.

Participants will have the opportunity to visit booths from over 40 local employers, representing
a variety of industries including Finance, Manufacturing, IT and Education.

“Our students are looking for jobs and our local businesses are looking for employees. We see
this as a way to serve our community by building a bridge between employers and potential
employees,” explains Sarah Radcliffe, Director of Future Ready Learning.

For students not currently looking for employment, the job fair creates an opportunity for local
youth to learn about the industries and careers located here in their community.

The job fair is part of the School District of Altoona’s movement to increase opportunities for
work-based learning experiences for students. On this day, all high school students will visit the
employer booths and have the opportunity to apply and even interview on the spot for part time
jobs, seasonal work, and Youth Apprenticeships. Freshman students will participate in mock
interviews with specific, personalized feedback from our area employers.

#Hitt
Please direct questions to Sarah Radcliffe, Director of Future Ready Learning.

715-838-7345 ext. 512
sradcliffe@altoona.k12.wi.us
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